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September is already under 
our belts and we are one 
meeting down already. Where 
does the time go? 

The meeting was as always 
well attended and I think Phil 
even signed up  one or two 
new members.

Ed Mitchell’s presentation 

was very informative and even 
though he had some technical 
difficulty which happens 
from time to time, but he sat 
and answered questions and 
explained the different aspects 
of salt water fly fishing. I hope 
everyone enjoyed Ed’s program 
because he really doesn’t need 

any computers or pictures to 
explain how to catch fish - -  
he’s been doing it for a while 
and very well too, I might add. 
Thanks to Ed and thanks to all 
that attended .

It was also nice to see my 
good friend Charlie show up, 
it’s always nice to sit and chat 
with Charlie . He is doing well, 
looking good and his spirits 
are high - - “So stay positive, 
Charlie, and I know we will 
see you at our meetings and 
on the water very soon.”

We need fly tiers to tie at 
our meetings, so anyone that 
is interested may contact us or 
just show up, set up and tie you 
favorite pattern.  Also thanks to 
everyone that showed up and 
tied or just worked our table 
at Cabella’s. We are always 
looking for volunteers and it’s 
always nice to see new faces  
volunteering and helping out. 
CFFA is only as good as you 
are, so just don’t sit there and 
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only come to meetings; help 
out , join in, get involved. 

I would like to welcome 
Rich Gilligan to our board. 
Rich is now the new education 
chairman.  Welcome Rich, and 
thank you for stepping up. I 
am looking forward to working 
with you.  Anyone interested 
in helping Rich out with our 

October Meeting

The Connecticut Fly Fisherman’s 
Association will present a fly 
fishing program on Wednesday, 
October 6, 2010 at the Veteran’s 
Memorial Clubhouse, 100 Sunset 
Ridge, East Hartford, CT., at 7:00 
pm This month’s guest speaker is 
Peggy Brenner. Her program is 
titled “Fly fishing New England on 
a Shoestring in a Winnebago”. 
I’ve been tying for a decade and 
a half now; my specialty is flies 
that fish well in New England and 
the Florida Keys. I started with 
the basics, progressed to Classic 
Maine Streamers and now Salmon 
flies. 

The good fortune of becoming 
a member of United Fly Tyers’ 
when I started tying enabled 
me to receive instruction from 
some of the finest tiers in the 
industry.  Several years ago they 
encouraged me to start teaching 
ladies, kids and beginners, 
leading to demonstration tying, a 
stint as Editor of the Roundtable, 
and am a past President. Currently 
I’m on the Board of the FFF Fly 
Tying Group and International 
Women’s Fly Fishing. 

I now tie for a small group 
of customers, as well as giving 
instruction, presentations, and 
demonstrations around the 
country.  I am a member of 
several pro teams which include 
Whiting Farms, Daiichi hooks, 
and Nymph-Head Beads, that 
I represent at 12-15 events per 
season. 

I truly enjoy sharing my 
knowledge and encouraging 
new folks to join the fly fishing 
experience. This fall I’m going 
back to where I started by 
teaching a evening class at my 
local high school in fly tying.

classes can talk with him at 
the meetings or email him at 
fishing_retired@yahoo.com

If you are not receiving your 
newsletter via email, we need 
your email address. If you gave 
it to us and still are not receiving 
it I want to know about it so we 
can remedy the  problem. We 
cannot fix a problem if we are 
not aware of it. 

There will be no haunted 
mansion this year at the 
clubhouse  due to fire regulations. 
That means our October and 
November meetings will be 
held at the clubhouse and not 
the community center. Makes 
everyone’s life a little bit 
easier.

Just a little advanced notice 
folks, CFFA will be looking for 
some of you to step up and 
accept or run for positions in 
January. Some of our board 
members and officers have 
been at the helm for over 5 
years and some of us are a 



NEXT BOARD MEETING OCT 6th
NEXT CLUB MEETING OCT 13th

Coming Events
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FVTU  Angling Gear Tag Sale

The Farmington Valley Chapter of Trout 
Unlimited will be hosting an Angling Gear 
Tag Sale on Wednesday evening, November 
3rd, 2010 from 6 to 9 p.m. at the Farmington 
Community and Senior Center located at 
321 New Britain Avenue, Unionville.  The 
Center is located approximately .8 miles 
downstream (southeast) of the Rt. 177 Bridge 
and adjacent to the river in the same complex 
as the Farmington Police Department.  

This is an off-season event with many 
bargains and tag sale pricing.  Individuals 
with excess items including fresh and 
saltwater fly and spinning rods, lures, flies, 
fly tying supplies and equipment, books, 
videos, clothing and other related gear are 
welcome as exhibitors.  It’s a great time 
to clean out your closet, and FVTU will be 
happy to accept donations.  There is no 
charge for buyers or exhibitors, but each 
seller is responsible for his/her own items.  
Potential exhibitors should contact Bill Case 
at (860) 678-7245 to reserve table space 
on a first come, first served basis.  Doors 
open at 5:00 p.m. for exhibitors and 6 p.m. 
sharp for buyers.

Because of rush hour traffic in Unionville, 
we recommend avoiding the Rt. 177 bridge 
area and Rt. 4 if possible.  Alternatives 
include coming in via Rt. 10 to Meadow Road, 
driving through the meadows and taking a 
right onto New Britain Ave.  For those coming 
in via I -84 westbound, take Exit 38 to Rt. 
6 (which becomes Scott Swamp Rd.) to the 
now closed Parson’s Chevrolet complex, turn 
north onto New Britain Avenue and drive 
3.5 miles to the Center.  Those coming from 
the south or via I -84 eastbound, take Exit 37 
and drive north to Rt. 6, then turn lef t and 
head west to the closed auto dealership as 
above.

Vest Continued

little tired. So it’s time to think about giving up 
your time and taking a position on our board.  
I’m sure that most of you are quite capable and 
all you need to do is let us know at nomination 
time, which will be in December. 

I want to thank all of you that take the time 
to tie before our meetings. I also want to thank 
Walt, he’s the guy that takes care of our raffle 
every month. And thanks to all of you that 
attend our meetings and support our club by 
purchasing raffle tickets. I always get a warm 
feeling when a member wins and hands me the 
ticket and says “give this to one of the kids.” 
We have some of the most generous members 
of any club. 

To all of you that are new to CFFA, welcome! 
To all of you that are new to fly fishing 
welcome also and come to the meetings and 
pick our brains. Our members are always 
happy to share their knowledge with anyone 
that wants to learn. We have members that fish 
for everything from trout to stripers to bonefish 
and carp so just come to some of the meetings 
get to know some of us and ask away. Who 
knows you may even find a fishing partner in 
the process.

As always our meetings are open to the 
public and free of charge so you don’t need 
to be a member to participate . See you at the 
meeting bring a friend. Tight Lines:  John 



Catch of The Month

This “Catch of the Month” was submitted by Charlie 
Place. Charlie caught this fine specimen on the Missouri 
River in October of 2008. Using Zebra nymphs size 18 
or 20. My guess is Jerry Wade pictured on page three 
may have been using Zebra nymphs as well. If you have 
a photo of the great fish you have caught, please send it 
to the Editor at: todd.gorman@mac.com

Board of Directors

President • John Baracchi
Activities VP • Bob Winot
Environment VP • Stan Calabrese: (h) 569-2923
Promotions VP • Bruce Rich: (h) 860-467-6514
Recording Secretary • Dick Heffernon
Legal Secretary • Mark Barbieri (h) 623-8187
Treasurer • Lou Fabrizio (h) 793-0547 (w) 571-5190
Advisory Board • Gary Bogli (h) 649-4227
Advisory Board • Charles Place (h) 623-9912 (w) 704-7888
Advisory Board • Ray Riley (h) 721-0547
Conservation Chairman • Kurt Jagielow (h) 203-288-7123 (w) 203-392-6299
Education Chairman • Rich Gilligan
Indoor Facilities Chairman. • Denise Dauray 
Legislative Chairman • Vin Ringrose (h) 828-4642
Membership Chairman • Phil McCormick (h) 871-8703
Newsletter Chairman • Todd Gorman
Program Chairman • Roger Plourde (h) 747-4297 (w) 747-3324
Publicity Chairman • Keith Petry
Webmaster • Nils Christensen 

Dick Wemmell’s Fly Box

Watch Hill Deceiver
Hook: Mustad 34007
Thread: White Monocord
Tail: 4 White Saddle Hackles
Body: Pearl Braid
Throat: White Impala
Wing: Dun Bucktail  
Fly tied by Dick Wemmell
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664 Buckley Highway
Union, CT 06076
860-684-1575
jtsflyshop@yahoo.com

A& P  A u t o
Sa les  &  Serv ice

Alma or Pablo Zuniga
365 Main Street

East Hartford, CT 06118

P: (860) 568-0202 F: (860) 568-0505

Quality Service
& Repairs

Dr. Kenneth Wichman
Manchester Podiatry Center, P.C.

Diabetic Footwear
Medicare Covered

Dr. Comfort "extra depth" shoes are specially designed for the
unique needs of the diabetic patient. Ask your podiatrist today

about the difference Dr. Comfort shoes can make to your health!
Participating in Most Health Plans. Now available exclusively at:

117 E. Center St. Manchester, CT 649-3338

*

Many styles to chose from

Fly tying
for all.com

w w w . F l y T y i n g F o r A l l . c o m

Video downloads on fly tying
For all levels from beginner to expert
Catagorized by technique, fish and flies

Over 150 videos
totaling

Over 30 hours

SouthWindsor
Neck and Back, LLC
Chiropractic Neurology Center
1330 Sullivan Avenue South Windsor, CT 06074 (860) 644-2437

Rosanne M. Gregory, DC
Doctor of Chiropractic

www.FunctionForLife.com

Dr. Kenneth Wichman
Manchester Podiatry Center, P.C.

117 E. Center St. Manchester, CT 649-3338

Podiatric Medecine
and Foot Surgery

Participating in Most Health Plans
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SouthWindsor
Neck and Back, LLC
Chiropractic Neurology Center
1330 Sullivan Avenue South Windsor, CT 06074 (860) 644-2437

Andrew P.T. Gregory, DC, DACNB
Diplomate of the American Chiropratic Neurology Board

www.FunctionForLife.com

ityeflies .com

lesliewrixon Fly Dresser

111Crest Road
Wellesley,Massachusetts
02482

lesliewrixon@ityeflies.com
5087338535

ST
REAM AND BROOK

FLY FISHING

John Synnott
Instructor andGuide

37 West Main Street • Vergennes, VT 05491 • 802-989-0398
www.streamandbrook.com • info@streamandbrook.com



Our advertisers exist to provide you with excellent products and services and they do need your support. 
Mention that you are with CFFA, they do appreciate the feedback and patronage from club members. 
Plus they are an excellent source for information on gear, tackle, fishing tips, and current conditions.

Stitched Concepts
Corporate Apparel

Apparel Embroidery for All Your Company Needs

Ted Koch
27 Naek Rd., Unit 7
P.O. Box 2065
Vernon, CT 06066

Phone 860-872-4455
Fax 860-870-4598
www.stitchedconcepts.com
info@stitchedconcepts.com

ON THE RIVER
Fly Fishing Instruction with Charlie Place

Learn where trout hide, what their habits are, and how
to catch them using nymphs, streamers and dry flies.

Send for a free electronic brochure to learn more
about this unique fly fishing teaching service.

Send to: ontheriver@snet.net
Over 25 years fly fishing experience

Hartford Club Sport Center
“Fishing and Outdoor Specialists Since 1979”
554 Wethersfield Avenue • Hartford, CT 06114

Gary L. Brummett
860 296-0110
Mobile: 860 539-3067

Outdoor Enterprises, LLC
www.ct-outfitters.com

Cedar House
Custom Picture Framing

Shadow Boxes • Custom Mirrors

By Appointment:
(860) 747-3324

Roger Plourde

146 New Britain Ave (Rt. 372)
Rear Building

Plainville, CT 06062

JET Electric
Residential, Commercial, and Industrial

Fully Insured

Jason Trott
East Hartford, CT
860-282-1291
860-818-5541
290-933 Shop Lic. 189250

Ron Shute
Office: 886.677.4661 • Cell: 860.306.0888
Direct/Fax: 860.735.7461
Ron.Shute@Raveis.com
www.Raveis.com/RonShute
200 West Main Street
Avon, CT 06001

r a v e i s . c om
"The Best Website in Real Estate"

100,000+ MLS listings updated daily • School reports
Mapping of sold/listed homes • Online home evaluation

Quality for low rates - William Raveis Mortgage and Insurance

CONNECTICUT’S 
FLY FISHING LEADER

FEATURING:SAGE, MARCH BROWN, ST. CROIX,  ECHO, SA MASTERY 
DEALER,  ROSS, BAUER, TIBOR, REGAL, RENZETTI, SIMMS, PATAGONIA, 
COLUMBIA, AIRFLO, ENRICO FLIES, FISHPOND, EX OFFICIO, KORKERS, 
WATERWORKS/LAMSON, UMPQUA, RIO, DYNAKING AND MORE!

www.northcove.com
75 MAIN STREET • OLD SAYBROOK, CT • (860) 388-6585

FLY ROD RENTALS • TYING MATERIALS • TYING CLASSES
• FLY FISHING SCHOOLS • LOCAL INFORMATION • FFF CERTIFIED INSTRUCTION

Since
1988

WILLINGTON
PIZZA

TOO
Route 74 Phelps Crossing

Willington, Connecticut

(860) 429-9030
www.willingtonpizza.com

B-
MarFliesB-
MarFlies
B r u c e M a r i n o

O v e r 4 0 Y e a r s o f F l y T y i n g E x p e r i e n c e

H o m e : 8 6 0 . 6 5 3 . 8 2 8 8
C e l l : 8 6 0 . 9 6 7 . 9 3 3 8
E m a i l : b m a r f l i e s @ a o l . c o m

4 6 F e r n H o l l o w D r .
G r a n b y , C T 0 6 0 3 5

w w w . b m a r f l i e s . c o m
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"To Preserve and Promote the Pleasures and Traditions of Fly Fishing and to Conserve Game Fish Waters"

onnecticut
Fly Fisherman's Association Inc.

P.O. Box 380268
East Hartford, CT 06138
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